
 
 
 
 
 
 
Veronica Okechukwu  RIP 
Roy Daniels    Anniversary 
Lorraine Milner   Special Birthday RIP 
Peter Hough    Lately Dead 
Peter Hough    Lately Dead 
Peter Hough    Lately Dead 

Address:7 Eastbourne Grove, Heaton, Bolton BL1 5TR 
Mail will be redirected to SToC school until further notice  

 

Office hours:   Mon - Fri    10.30-12.30 
 

Phone Number:    01204 497068 
 

Office email:  office@stcuthberts.org.uk 
 

Newsletter:  newsletter@stcuthberts.org.uk 
Children's  
Liturgy  childrensliturgy@stcuthberts.org.uk  

 Contact Details for Fr Chris: 
christopher.gorton@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

 

Phone: 01204 587996 

Parish Website  www.stcuthberts.org.uk 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
16 June 2024 

 
 
 
Entrance: All are welcome    458 
Gloria: St Luke’s 
Alleluia: Alleluia, your words O Lord are Spirit and Life 
Offertory: 5.30 Take our bread   605  
9.30 and 11.15: Taste and see 
Holy Holy: St Luke’s 
Memorial Acclamation: St Luke’s 
Communion: 5.30: Bread of life   631  
9.30 and 11.15: In the breaking   62 
Exit: Shine, Jesus Shine    770 

hymn board 

The Parish Liturgy for this Week in Ordinary Time 
Monday  
June 17 

Tuesday  
June 18 

Wednesday  
June 19 

Friday  
June 21 

Saturday  
June 22 

Sunday  
June 23 

Thursday  
June 20 

Weekday 
of 

Ordinary 
Time 

Weekday of 
Ordinary 

Time 
St Romuald St Aloysius 

Gonzaga 
SS. John 
Fisher,  

Thomas More 

12th Sunday 
in Ordinary 

Time 
 St Alban  

No  
Service  Mass   Mass 

Requiem 
Mass for  

Peter Hough 

Vigil 
Mass 

 

Masses 
 

9.30 am 
St Joseph 

 
11.15am 

St Thomas  
of 

Canterbury 

Mass 

 10.00 am 10.00 am 10.00 am 5.30 pm 10.00 am 

 
St Thomas  

of  
Canterbury  

St Joseph St Joseph 
 St Thomas  

of  
Canterbury  

St Thomas  
of  

Canterbury  

It is our intention to publish a Magazine of 
all the upcoming events for the Parish of St 
Cuthbert, rather than a supplement. It will 
be entitled What’s New.  
These will available for those who are 
unable to access the news items on the 
internet or, those who prefer their news in 

hard copy. Depending on the amount of news items at 
any one time, the magazine will be published and 
updated every two weeks and only in limited numbers 
for economic reasons. It will also be available digitally. 

Please remember in your prayers….. 
 

All in your families & those of our 
parishioners who are sick.. 
Especially at this time  
 
Remember all those  
who have died recently…. 
 
All those with Anniversaries at 
this time …  
  

  
 

 
19 June  Catholic Social Teaching 
29 June   Enkindle Away Day 
25 June   SVP Tea Time 
7 July   Summer Concert 
9 July  Fashion Show 
12 July  String Quartet Evening 
14 Sept  Folk Night 

Dates For Your Diary 

 

The next SVP tea 
is being held on 

Tuesday, 25 June in the Becket Suite ,  
14.00 to 15.30. 

Discussing Matters of Faith 

Discussing matters of God and faith, particularly with children, can sometimes be challenging.  To 
better support you, we would love to hear from you about the questions you find most difficult to 
answer; whether it's understanding the nature of God, explaining religious practices, or addressing 
doubts and concerns. 

Please share any questions or concerns you have about discussing faith with your children, or with 
others, by emailing the office (office@stcuthberts.org.uk) or, if you would prefer, please place a 
note in the Red suggestion Box located in the Church Porches.   Thank you. 

 
 
 

THE PARISH OF 
ST.CUTHBERT 

ST. THOMAS OF CANTERBURY CHURCH 
EASTBOURNE GROVE BOLTON BL1 5TR 

BECKET SUITE WEDNESDAY 19TH JUNE 7.00 P.M. 
 PART OF OUR QUESTION OF FAITH SESSIONS 

Are you General Election Ready? 
Catholic Social Teaching is the great wealth of Church 

teaching on how to live out our faith in the world. 
Formed by the wisdom of Church leaders and shaped by 

the daily experience of Catholics everywhere, it gives us a 
moral compass to find our way. At Caritas our mission is 

based on core principles of Catholic Social Teaching.  
See our website 

www.stcuthberts.org.uk 

SACRAMENTAL 
PROGRAMME 

Congratulations to the 
children on making their 
First Holy Communion. 
Please pray for them and 
their families, that, having 
reached this special time in 

their lives of receiving Jesus, they will continue to 
welcome him as a friend throughout their lives. 

mailto:office@stcuthberts.org.uk
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